
 
 

 
To:  Mr. Sean Haugh 

1821 Hillandale Road 
#1B-322 
Durham, NC 27705-0000 

 
Fr:  Robert Kraus – Director of Operations 
 
Re:  Check # 8358 
 
Dear Sean, 
 
While checking our records we came across your check # 4764 dated 04/08/08 for 
$25 which we accepted in error. 
 
Per FEC regulations, the committee cannot knowingly accept any contribution 
made by one person on another’s behalf. On the advice of Paula Edwards, our FEC 
Consultant, we are refunding your $25. In addition, the acceptance of the check  
was a violation of Article 5, Section 3 of our bylaws. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience, 
 
 
 
 
Robert S. Kraus 
Director of Operations 
Acting Executive Director 
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